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Heller Amendments Rejected
(Washington, DC)- Early this morning, the House Rules Committee rejected two amendments offered by U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) to the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (H.R. 3590).  The first amendment would have prevented the $2,000 per employee tax from impacting employers in states where unemployment is greater than 6 percent.  The second amendment would have removed the individual mandate exemption for illegal immigrants.
“This healthcare bill includes massive tax increases on businesses at a time when Congress should be focused on creating jobs.  While this bill raises taxes on businesses and middle class families, it protects those who are in our country illegally.  Americans want jobs, not legislation that hurts small businesses and provides special tax treatment for illegal immigrants.  I am extremely disappointed that legislation as significant as this could be one of the most partisan in recent history,” said Heller.  
###
